


EU made the change to the application, they changed the location of the waste water transmission line from
Don Pedro State Park to the HBBC property and we were NOT notified of this substantial change to the
application.

This is a direct violation of one of the tenets by which the PSC should base their decision - proper notification
of all involved parties. This change to the application without notification denies the owners at HBBC

of our due process to be able to fight this change.

The letter from the HBBC lawyer, Nick Porter dated February 28, 2025 (Doc #01210-2025) also states HBBC’s
position in this matter. I was extremely disappointed the PSC staff did not take into account this oversight in
notification in their recommendation.

132 Families are being denied their due process because of the change made by EU without notification.

132 families that are directly affected have not been notified. 132 families currently using a DEP permitted
septic plant do not need a sewer line brought to our property.

132 families have no idea what the financial burden will be if this transmission line is brought to our property.

132 families that were severely affected by Hurricanes Ian, Milton and Helene and we are still in the
rebuilding process.

Please do the right thing and deny this application.

Petra and Rudy Keck
HBBC Unit AS




